
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
November 18, 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE RE: SHIPPING PARTS AND EQUIPMENT 
 
VANCOUVER, BC CANADA — To our valued customers 
 
As you are aware, Southern British Columbia has been hit with an extreme rainstorm that caused 
widespread flooding, mudslides, and highway washouts. As a result, all connecting highways and rail lines 
from the Lower Mainland to the Interior have been closed. 
 
These closures have affected our shipment of parts and equipment to our customers in B.C. and the rest of Canada.  
 
Once the flooding has subsided and the highways have reopened, we expect to resume our normal shipping 
schedules. The timeline on this is still to be determined. 
 
Our trucking firms have informed us, that due to the highway closures, additional surcharges will be levied 
if alternate routes through Canada and the U.S. are used. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and patience as we deal with this unprecedented occurrence. 
 
For more information, please contact Sonia Marchesini, Parts and Service Manager, at 604.522.3977 or 
email: parts@brunettemc.com 
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